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Senator Helming Honors Gary Orbaker of Orbaker’s Fruit Farm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senator Pam Helming with Gary Orbaker of Williamson and John Sorbello of Palmyra. 
 

 

 

Senator Pam Helming attended the New York Farm Bureau annual meeting on Tuesday, December 3 to 

celebrate Gary Orbaker, owner of Orbaker’s Fruit Farm located in Williamson. Senator Helming presented a 

Senate commendation and Mr. Orbaker also received the Distinguished Service Award for 2019, the highest 

honor given by the Farm Bureau.  

 

“It was an absolute pleasure to celebrate Gary Orbaker this week. His service and dedication to our agricultural 

community is unwavering and I wish him continued success. Congratulations to Gary and his family on this 

fantastic recognition and congratulations to all of this year’s other award recipients,” said Senator Helming. 
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